
Corrected Links for the scientific paper, Association of phenylbutazone usage with 

horses bought for slaughter: A public health risk 

 

 

Page 1, first link has been moved on the FDA website. The corrected link is 
http://www.fda.gov/AnimalVeterinary/NewsEvents/CVMUpdates/ucm124078.htm 

 

 

Page 3, the first link has been corrected to (a hyphen was missing in the published paper) 
http://www.ats-sea.agr.gc.ca/stats/5034x-eng.pdf 
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